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Dear community of San Jose, and city govt,

A thank you, to all of the efforts, of the IPA.

A thank you, that elected officials of San Jose, and the mayor, agreed to allocate, what may be, an
additional, $800,000 +, to the IPA budget, to better review the issues, from the protest.

People in San Jose, may pride themselves, on being cool.

And maybe, quickly understood, the immediate, temporary ban, in San Jose, of rubber bullets.

But only 8 complaints, of rubber bullets, to the IPA, may be questionable.

sincerely,
blair beekman





